https://fb.watch/aYi8slxRkw/ 
Here are the 3 things you need to know about Columbia Elementary this week (2/4/22)
1. Xīnnián hǎo -That’s Happy New Year in Chinese. We were happy to have Mr. Fan Li, the father of one of our 3rd graders, visit and share about China’s culture and about Chinese New Year. We love celebrating and learning about various cultures. We ended the day with a large red dragon that paraded through our school. 
2. We held a Pizza with the Principal activity this week and recognized outstanding 3rd grade students for being exemplary in following our 3 school rules: Be Safe, Be Kind, and Be Reliable.
3. We are celebrating reading with our “Share the Love of Reading” campaign which begins today. While we’ll be doing many related things at the school, there are also activities we hope you’ll do at home. Please donate new and gently used books through Thursday. On Friday, February 11, students will have a chance to select “new-to-them” books to take home. On Friday, families are invited to visit the stage after school (1:25-2:30) to select from the remaining books. Check out the attached flyers for more information.
Have an awesome weekend!
Be sure to check out the school calendar on our school’s homepage: https://columbia.davis.k12.ut.us/ 
